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37-55 Glenisla Dve   
Mt Martha  Vic  3934 
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5974 2800  
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Lodge via Compass parent portal  
 
 
Website 
www.mtmarthaps.vic.edu.au 
 
 
Email 
mount.martha.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 
 
 
Office Hours 
8.30am - 4.15pm  
Monday - Friday 
 
 
OSHCP - Out of School Hours Care 
Program 
0407 438 858 
Coordinator - Gillian Reid 
 
 
 
 
PSW Mornington Uniform Shop 
Mon - Friday 9am - 5pm 
Saturdays 10am - 1pm  
1/22 Watt Road, 
Mornington Vic 3931 
03 9768 0346  
1800 337 396 
Online Ordering: 
www.psw.com.au 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 

BANKSIA BULLETIN  -  17 October  2019 

Mt Martha Primary School strives to empower students to be active learners who make a positive  

impact in a changing world. 

Our Mission is to ensure high quality and engaging learning program that builds 

 on the capability of every student. 

Triennial Review - This term the school will be undertaking a review of its successes and       
identifying areas to focus on for future improvement. The review is part of DET processes that 
occur in every Victorian government school. Usually reviews occur over about four days with a 
team including an external reviewer, a regional DET staff member, two principals and school staff 
examining a range of information. This includes student learning outcomes, survey data,         
classroom observations and focus group interviews with students, parents and staff. Findings are 
incorporated in the school’s Strategic Plan which sets goals, targets and an initial set of strategies 
which are updated each year. Review is an important process to plan the direction for our 
school’s improvement.  
 
Uniform - Summer is on the way and so it is timely to revisit the Summer uniform                  
requirements.  They may be found on the school website http://mtmarthaps.vic.edu.au/  under 
the “Policies” tab or in the Parent Information Booklet under the “Parents” tab.  A reminder that 
while non uniform jumpers/hoodies may be worn to and from school they are not part of the 
school uniform and so should not be worn while the students are at school. Thank you for your 
assistance. 
 
A reminder that if your child has lost an item please visit the Lost Property area near the Art 
Room.  Please also check the legibility of names on items.  Named items can be quickly returned 
to their owners.  Thanks. 

Student Groupings - Planning for 2020 
It is approaching the time of the year when the teachers begin to consider class groupings for the 
next year. Certain information is helpful in this process and parents, who believe that exceptional 
educational circumstances exist for their child/ren that should be considered in placement for 
next year, need to forward the information in writing to the principal by Friday 1st November. 
Whilst parents are assured that this information will be considered, no guarantee for individuals 
is possible as the decisions made are the best for all students collectively. 
 
To assist with class groupings, staffing and furniture needs please contact the office if your child is 
not returning to Mt Martha PS in 2020. Thank you for assisting our students in this way.  
 
Year 5 Camp - Our Year 5s returned from their 3 day camp to Sovereign Hill yesterday.  They 
had a fantastic time engaged in the program at Sovereign Hill which certainly added a real life 
element to their inquiry unit on the goldfields. Our campers always have many stories to share on 
their return!  Thank you to the staff and parents who attended and helped make the camp a    
success. 

Bike Education - Bike Education for students in Years 4, 5 and 6 has commenced and runs this 
term. The program educates students about the essential elements of a “safe” bicycle before 
practising skills to become a safe rider. Thanks to the teachers and parents who are assisting in 
delivering this most worthwhile program. 

Treasured Threads and Garage Sale Trail - This exciting SEC event is on this Saturday.  There have 
been some terrific items coming in for sale! More information is in this newsletter.  Helpers are 
always needed for our SEC events so if you can spare to time to help in the running of the event 
that would be great!  Follow the links on the SEC page in the newsletter to register to help.   

Kind regards 
 
Martin Page 
Principal. 

http://mtmarthaps.vic.edu.au/


 

 SCHOOL NOTICES 

 

OCTOBER  

 
Saturday 19th 
SEC Garage Sale 10.00am - 4.00pm 
Treasured Threads 11.00am - 4.00pm 
Mt Martha Primary School Gym 
 

Tuesday 22nd 
Southern Peninsula Division Hotshots Tennis 
10.15am - 1.00pm 
Dromana Tennis Club 
Mama St, Dromana 
Selected students only 
 

Wednesday 23rd 
Year 6 Bike Education 
 

2020 Prep Information Evening  
7.00 - 8.30pm in the Staff Centre 
 
Thursday 24th 
Year 4 Bike Education 
4D: 9.15 - 10am, 4B: 10 - 10.45am 
4C: 11.30am - 12.15pm, 4A: 12.15 - 1pm 
 

Life Education Parent Session 
9.15am - 9.45am in Life Education Van 
 

Southern Peninsula Division Volleyball 
Mt Martha Primary School 
Selected students only 
 

Prep - Year 6 Life Education 
Thursday 24th October - Monday 11th November 
(please check with classroom teachers for year 
level session times) 
 

Friday 25th 
Southern Peninsula Softball 
CB Wilsons Reserve 
Wilsons Rd, Mornington  
10.00am - 12.15pm 
 
SRC FUNDRAISER - FREE DRESS , 
DRESS IN PINK , Gold coin donation proceeds go to 
McGrath Foundation.  
After school sausage sizzle in Area C $2.50 for a 
sausage in bread. 

Dates to Remember 

Coming Events 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Parents are reminded to log into the Compass 
Parent Portal to consent and/or pay by the 
due date.  

 

Please let the office know if your child will be 
away and/or will not be attending the event.  
Thank you. 

TERM DATES: 2019 

Term 4 7th October to 20th December 
 
 

TERM DATES: 2020 

Term 1 30th January to 27th March  
Term 2 14th April to 26th June  
Term 3 13th July to 18th September  
Term 4 5th October to 18th December  

 
STUDENT BANKING EVERY TUESDAY 

COMPASS EVENT PAYMENT/CONSENT 
                          CALENDAR 

EVENTS 

  

COST CLOSING 

DATE 

Prep-Year 6 Life  

Education 

$10 21/10/2019 

Southern Peninsula  

Division Volleyball 

N/A 21/10/2019 

Southern Peninsula  

Division Softball 

N/A 22/10/2019 

Southern Peninsula 

Division Girls Softball 

N/A 22/10/2019 

Year 6 PARC Swimming 

Program 

N/A 31/10/2019 

https://www.abc.net.au/radionational/programs/drive/sausage-sizzle/6966184


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2020 PREP PARENT INFORMATION EVENING  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEW UNIFORM ITEM FOR YEARS 5 & 6 STUDENTS 



 

 

 

Clontarf Aboriginal Foundation 

Last term we were lucky to have the chance to have 16 Aboriginal students visit our school to get involved in a 
small AFL clinic. These students are a part of the Clontarf Foundation which exists to improve the education, life 
skills, self-esteem and employment prospects of young aboriginal men. A small group of Year 3 students went 
through some AFL skills and games with the Clontarf students. 

 At the end of the session the Clontarf boys selected Makai as the Mount Martha Primary School student who 
showed the Clontarf Spirit (encouraging others, showing responsibility and also well mannered) and he received 
the Clontarf AFL Football. 

Well done to Makai and all the other students for their behavior during the skills and games. 

 

Missing Uniforms 

Can everyone who has represented our school and still possibly have a soccer top, athletics singlets or polo hiding 
in the washing basket or under the bed -  can you please return them to school ASAP.  

 

National Table Tennis Titles 

Charlie Hollow has just came back from the NZ National Table Tennis Titles, where he represented Australia and 
won five National medals:  
Gold Under 13 Boys Team events & Under 11 Boys Doubles 
Silver Under 11Boys Singles &  Under 13 Boys doubles 
Bronze Under 11 mixed doubles 
Congratulations Charlie on your efforts. 

 

SCHOOL COLOUR EXPLOSION 

We’re turning our event from bland to GRAND this year by adding an explosion of colour. The more money we 
raise the more we can provide for the students through vital school projects, in particular upgrading our    

playgrounds. 

 

The School Run4Fun Colour Explosion will be held on Friday 8th November. We do ask that you bring a spare 

change of clothes to school, most importantly a plain white shirt as the students will be covered in powder from 

head to toe. The day’s focus is on fun and fitness with the added benefit of raising funds for our school. 

 

Create a Student Profile at www.myprofilepage.com.au. If you have lost your booklet with all the information and 

prizes, no stress as you can still register and see all the prizes online.  

 

Division Athletics 

Congratulations to all those students that competed last week in the Division Athletics Carnival at Ballam Park. It 
was a tough field with the best students from the Peninsula competing with some of our students. These students 
progressed onto the Regional Championships.  

Lachie A – High Jump & Long Jump  Lilly W – Discus  Rylan K – Triple Jump 

Phoebe P – 100m & 200m   Jack B – Discus   

11yr old 100m Relay team   Hudson P, Xavier McC, Lachie A & Ocean S  

 

Cameron Sweatman, PE Teacher. 

SPORT NEWS 

http://www.myprofilepage.com.au


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

             Phoebe, Division Athletics    Contarf AFL Football awarded to Makai 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Clontarf Aboriginal Foundation  

 

SPORTS PHOTO GALLERY 



 

 
SPORT NEWS 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SRC Fundraiser 
On Friday 25th October, the SRC will be holding their Term 4 Fundraiser. 

It will be a Pink Day to support the wonderful work that the Jane McGrath Foundation does to support 

women, men and their families in their fight against breast cancer. 

The McGrath Foundation has become one of Australia’s most recognised and respected charities since Jane 
and Glenn McGrath’s very public experience with breast cancer. When Jane was diagnosed with cancer for a 
second time, she had the support of a breast care nurse, who both empowered and comforted her, and her 
family. This experience set the mission for the Foundation, which has become an enduring commitment: to   
ensure every family experiencing breast cancer has the support of a Breast Care Nurse, no matter where 
they live – for free.  

On this day, we invite students to wear pink and make a gold coin donation. There will also be a sausage sizzle 
in Area C at the end of the day.  The cost of a sausage in bread will be $2.50. 

Thank you, in advance, for your support of this very worthy cause. 

Jane Doye, Michael Beirne and members of the SRC. 

 

 

MCGRATH FOUNDATION - SRC FUNDRAISER  

SCHOOL FUN 4 FUN - COLOUR EXPLOSION  



 

 

 

Earlier this year when families shopped at Woolworths they collected Woolworths Earn 
& Learn Stickers. We have received really valuable digital technology resources that will 
assist in supporting our Digital Technologies Specialist Program. We received sets of    
robots and equipment that students will use in learning coding. Thank you to all in our 
community that assisted in collecting the stickers.  

 

Karen Walker  

Assistant Principal  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Life Education                                                           
Parent Information Session    
 

Dear Parents 
 

Life Education is visiting our school from Thursday 24th October  
 

As part of this visit a complimentary Parent Information Session is offered.  The duration of the session is     

approximately 30 minutes and is held in the Mobile Learning Centre (MLC) on Thursday 24th October at 

9.15am. This gives parents an opportunity to gain an understanding of what the students will experience 

during the session.  

 

Regards Karen Walker  

Assistant Principal  

LIFE EDUCATION PARENT SESSION 

EARN AND LEARN EQUIPMENT HAS ARRIVED 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LIFE EDUCATION 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LIFE EDUCATION  



 

 

 

 

 

 

Japanese Day will take place at the end of this month. It will include a 

whole school assembly, art/craft activities and a sports carnival 

(Undoukai), in which all students will be divided into two teams - red 

(aka) and white (shiro).  Students this year are  encouraged to dress in 

Japansese-style costume (e.g. kimono, karate) or in their team colours for our     

traditional morning assembly. Parents are welcome to come along and see any of 

the day’s events. As in past years, sushi lunches are available for students to eat 

on the day. 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bill Nickeas 

Japanese Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

JAPANESE DAY  - WEDNESDAY 30TH OCTOBER  



 

 
SEC NEWS 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SEC NEWS 



 

 
SEC NEWS 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SEC NEWS 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WALK TO SCHOOL 2019 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COMMUNITY NOTICES 
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COMMUNITY NOTICES 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

STIRLING  TENNIS COACHING  MT  MARTHA TENNIS CLUB                                                    

Tennis….fun for life! Coordination, fitness and fun                               
Tennis lessons from only $18 per week                                                 

Hot Shots program 4-16yrs                                                                  
Adults Cardio program Mon-Fri 9.30am  

Extensive Holiday program running during December/January 

 School Holidays  

slingard8@bigpond.com or call Stirling 0411 082 723 
w.tennis.com.au/mtmarthatc 

Dr Peter Scott Orthodontist  

  Children & Adult Specialist Orthodontist                                       

Creating Beautiful Smiles  

13 Beach St, Frankston 3199                                                                            

PH: 9783 4511 

SOUTH BEACH PROJECT 

Open daily from 8am for 
       breakfast & lunch. 
Music from 1.30pm on Sunday. 

Space available for private events. 

                                                    5974 4443 

                  Website: www.southbeachproject.com.au 

ADVERTISING 

http://www.southbeachproject.com.au

